
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

22/23 12 July 2023 
 

 

 
Shire Community Reception for Administrator Farzian Zainal 

 
The Shire of Christmas Island is pleased to invite all Islanders and visitors to the Island to 
the Shire Community Reception for Administrator Farzian Zainal. 
 
Different to the welcoming of every other Administrator to Christmas Island, this is a very 
special welcome for the first Christmas Islander to hold the position. 
 
Performances by local cultural groups, food and drinks will be had. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone there for this special day. 
 
 
Venue: Foreshore Stage at the CLA 
 
Date:  6.30pm – 7.30pm July 22nd 2023 
 
 
Thank you 

 
 

Chris Su 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 


